
 Heathfield Junior School 

 Cobbett Road  Twickenham  Middlesex  TW2 6EN  T: 020 8894 3525  F: 020 8893 4073   

 www.heathfieldschoolspartnership.org  E: info@heathfield-jun.richmond.sch.uk      

 EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER – Mr Paul Clayton 

 

                                                                         
 

 

LONDON BOROUGH OF RICHMOND UPON THAMES 
 

20th October 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 

 
YEAR 5 – ISLE OF WIGHT RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL JOURNEY  

Monday 29th April to Friday 3rd May 
 
Thank you to all of those who could attend this week’s Isle of Wight information meeting. Please find 
below the important information that was discussed. 
 
Dates 
Trip 1: Freeman and Redfern 
Monday 29th April – Wednesday 1st May 
 
Trip 2: Farah, Mardini and Bolt 
Wednesday 1st May – Friday 3rd May 
 
Hotel 
Malvern Hotel, Sandown. 
 
Children will be grouped in rooms of 2 to 5 people and all rooms come with an ensuite. Every child will be 
partnered with someone from their request sheets. We have booked the entire hotel for our own private 
use and the front door will be locked at all times with only the attending adults having access to keys. A 
fire drill will be held on the first night.  

  
Activities 

Day 1: Ferry from Lymington, Needles boat ride, visiting the Sandown Beach (5 minute walk), longshore 
drift geography fieldwork, writing postcards, quiz. 
Day 2: Walk and exploring Isle of Wight, shopping, playing in the forest, beach activities, disco 
Day 3: Prizes ceremony, Carisbrooke Castle, return ferry to Portsmouth 
 
Updates 
Further updates and information will be given via Parenthub, as well as photos during our trip. Please 
ensure that you have signed up to Parenthub and have notifications enabled.  
 
Actions Going Forward 

In the coming months, I will send out more information including: 

 Packing list 

 Medical forms 

 Up to date drop off and pick up times 
In order to ensure your place, please return the slip given out on the 11 th of October with your deposit by 
Wednesday 20th December. 

 
 
We’re all really looking forward to our trip! 
 
Yours sincerely 
Miss Smart 
Isle of Wight Trip Lead 

http://www.heathfieldschoolspartnership.org/

